
Dear BACKPACK Friends and Supporters,

HAPPY THANKSGIVING!

We hope you’re enjoying your Thanksgiving so far. Here on the Backpack Full of Cash Team, we’re
thankful for our friends, our families, our work, and especially our ability to follow our passion for
public education these past four years to create this film.

We’reeven more thankful for all of the
support we’ve received in so many different
forms. From people’s time and openness to
being interviewed for the film, to writing
articles, to spreading theword and sharing
our posts on social media, the dedication of
you, our followers, is unparalleled and has
been crucial in getting us to this point. 

Overthe course of 30 days in October and
November, more than 400 people graciously
donated over $34,000–which is nearly $3,000
more than our goal. If we haven’t said it enough already... again, we THANK YOU ALL from the
bottom of our hearts!

Now for some quality time with our families this Thanksgiving Day. Enjoy! We’ll be in touch.

Gratefully yours,

Sarah Mondale, Vera Aronow, and THE BACKPACK TEAM

FOLLOW US!

    

 If you haven't yet heard of BACKPACK FULL OF CASH, it's a documentary about the real cost of
privatizing America’s public schools (see here for more details). 

https://www.facebook.com/backpackfullofcash/
https://twitter.com/backpackthefilm
https://www.facebook.com/backpackfullofcash/
https://www.facebook.com/Backpack-Full-of-Cash-1669954189954237/
https://www.washingtonpost.com/news/answer-sheet/wp/2016/10/28/matt-damon-explains-why-he-made-this-surprising-new-film/
http://www.backpackfullofcash.com/
http://filmadelphia.festivalgenius.com/2016/films/backpackfullofcash_sarahmondale_filmadelphia2016


“One of the ways a society shows its love of children is by the institutions it builds around them.”  
– Helen Gym, co-founder of Parents United for Public Education –


